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MR ROLLIN’S WEEKLY MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and the Willow Green Community, 

 

What a wonderful week it’s been here at Willow Green! 

 

This week we’ve been bursting with pride as some of our Key Stage 2 children represented 

the school brilliantly at the Delta Games Sporting Event.  Their enthusiasm, sportsmanship, 

and team spirit were a credit to the school, and it was fantastic to see them shine on such 

a big stage—well done to all who took part! 

 

On Tuesday, our Year 2 class enjoyed a brilliant day at Lotherton Hall.  They took part in 

exciting workshops, explored the grounds, and extended their learning beyond the 

classroom in such a meaningful and memorable way.  The children were superb 

ambassadors for the school and came back buzzing with stories and new knowledge. 

 

We were also incredibly proud of our Year 3 children, who performed beautifully in their 

music showcase on Wednesday.  Their confidence and creativity were on full display, and 

it was lovely to see families and staff enjoying the performance together.  A huge thank 

you to everyone who came along to support. 

 

As we approach the final weeks of term, we are now turning our attention to one of the 

most special moments in the school calendar—our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, taking 

place next week.  It will be a time to celebrate their journey, achievements, and lasting 

impact on our school community.  We’re looking forward to giving them the send-off they 

truly deserve. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  These final weeks are full of moments to 

treasure, and we’re so grateful to share them with such a wonderful school family. 

 

Mr. Rollin 

Head of Willow Green Academy 

 

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES: 

 

YEAR 2 VISIT TO LOTHERTON HALL 
This week, our Year 2 class enjoyed a fantastic trip to Lotherton Hall, bringing their learning 

to life in a truly memorable way.  The children took part in engaging workshops where 

they explored local history, discovered what life was like in the past, and even had a 

chance to explore the beautiful gardens and wildlife walk.  Their behaviour was 

exemplary, and they represented Willow Green with pride and enthusiasm throughout the 

day.  A big thank you to the staff and volunteers who made the trip possible—it was a 

brilliant way to round off a busy and exciting term of learning! 

 

YEAR 3 MUSIC SHOWCASE 

On Wednesday, our talented Year 3 pupils took to the stage for their much-anticipated 

music showcase—and what a performance it was!  The children impressed us all with their 

enthusiasm, creativity, and growing musical confidence.  It was a joy to see so many 

families and staff coming together to celebrate their hard work and progress.  A big thank 

you to everyone who attended and cheered them on—it meant a great deal to the 

children. 

 

KS2 DELTA GAMES 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils did Willow Green proud this week as they took part in the Delta 

Games Sporting Event.  Competing alongside schools from across the trust, the children 

showed outstanding enthusiasm, teamwork, and sportsmanship throughout the day.  It 
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was inspiring to watch them give their all and support one another with such positivity and 

pride.  A huge well done to everyone who took part—you truly shone on the big stage! 

 

 
DOJO SHOP 

The Dojo Shop has been up and running in full swing!  This week, many children from Key 

Stage 2 had the exciting opportunity to browse, spend, or even save their hard-earned 

Dojo points.  It was fantastic to see them making thoughtful choices and enjoying the 

rewards of their positive behaviour.  Great work to our dojo shop volunteers! 

 

E SAFETY 

E-safety is an essential part of keeping children safe in today’s digital world.  In primary 

schools, it is important to teach pupils how to use technology responsibly, respectfully, and 

safely.  Children need to understand how to protect their personal information and know 

what to do if they come across something upsetting or inappropriate.  By embedding e-

safety into the curriculum and having regular conversations about online behaviour, 

schools can help pupils develop good digital habits from an early age. Working closely 

with parents and carers also ensures that children receive consistent guidance both at 

home and in school, creating a safer online environment for all. 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

Reception: Kamilah G 

Year 1: Elliott H 

Year 2: Danny F 

Year 3: Edie B 

Year 4: Isla T 

Year 5: Connie R 

Year 6: Molly L 
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KEY DATES 
 

09.07.25:  Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 2pm 
14.07.25:  Music Festival for selected children at Education house 

18.07.25:  Last Day of Term 

03.09.25:  School Re-Opens 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception: 94% 

Year 1: 98% 

Year 2: 97% 

Year 3: 97% 

Year 4: 91% 

Year 5: 90% 

Year 6: 94% 
 


